
RESOLUTION NO. 2674

BE IT RESOLVED,  by the City of Salisbury,  Maryland that the following
individual is reappointed to the Marina Committee for the term ending as indicated.

Name Term Ending

Nancy Nyquist October 2018

THE ABOVE RESOLUTION was introduced and duly passed at a meeting of the
Council of the City of Salisbury, Maryland held on October 10, 2016.

ATTEST:

1

Kimberly R. N hols J      ' . Heath

CITY CLERK IDENT, City Council

APPROVED BY ME THIS

day of O(fi, 2016

i

Jacob R. Day

MAYOR, City of alis Bury



INTER

OFFICE MEMO
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

To:    Tom Stevenson, City Administrator
From:       Julia Glanz, Assistant City Administrator
Subject:     Reappointment to the Marina Committee

Date: September 23, 2016

Mayor Day would like to reappoint the following person to the Marina Committee:

Name Term Ending
Nancy Nyquist October 2018

Attached you will find information from Nancy Nyquist and the Resolution necessary for her
reappointment.  Please forward this information to the City Council so it may be placed on their
agenda for the next Council meeting.  Please let me know if you have any questions.

Attachment

cc:  Mayor Day



September 14, 2016

To whom this may concern,

I have enjoyed being on the Port of Salisbury' s Marina Committee for the

past couple of years. The growth and major changes to the Port of Salisbury, in

fact to the whole of the city, has been rewarding and exciting to witness.  My
husband and I have always firmly believed that the river is one of, if not the

primary, pivotal point of our city' s growth and expansion.  I was for many years
involved in the downtown' s growth and know what challenges and hard work are

required of the people in these groups.  And if accepted, I would be honored to

serve again on the Marina committee.

If any additional information is needed please feel free to e- mail me.

Thank you again,

Nancy itt
1116 Riverside Dr.

Salisbury, MD 21801

nancynyquist @comcast. net

443- 735- 2555 cell



Nancy Talbott

From:  Nancy Nyquist < NANCYNYQUIST@comcast.net>
Sent Thursday, September 22, 2016 1: 24 PM
To:     Nancy Talbott
Subject:       Marina committee

Dear Nancy I hope this letter/ resume/ will be ok.

My name is Nancy Nyquist, I moved to Salisbury from Washington DC in 1977. I opened the Salisbury Schwinn Bike shop
and in 1982 added another store on the downtown plaza. I stayed on the Plaza until 2002. At that times I moved my
shop, Nancy N, to Salisbury Blvd. It is still there but I sold the business and retired in 2013. My husband and I have live
on the Wicomico River since 2006 and are active as creek watchers. In my years in business I have belong to and/ or was
president, vice president, or member of Urban Salisbury, DSA or other organizations that served in the development of

the Downtown area. I feel strongly that a healthy city needs a vibrant core with a mix of retail and living spaces. I have
seen, and in some cases actually written, some of the current business plans that are now being used for the area. I

hope this experiences will help me on the Marina Committee and ultimately the city of Salisbury.
Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Nancy Nyquist
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